
 

Clubs New Zealand South Island Snooker Pairs  2024  

 

hosted by Gore Town & Country Club  3rd July 2024  8.00 a.m. 
   

Delegates meeting & AGM minutes     

 

Officials and Delegates present 

Neil McDowall (Clubs NZ representative), Kerry Rusk  (tournament convenor), 

Paul Chivers  (tournament controller). 

Lloyd Miller, Elaine Dawson, Bill Earle, Bruce Tibble, Evan Fricker, Michael Hohia,  

Hugh McEneaney, Phil Chivers, Ray Goodall, Colin Bowden, Kevin Whitlow,  

Nathan Geddes, Ian Ord, Geoff Nieman, Chris Ford, Andrew Francis, Graeme McSherry, 

Lance Harpur, Paul Lewis, Dave Marshall. 

 

Apologies   None 

 

Clubs represented 

Invercargill Workingmens Club 

Hornby Club 

Club Waimea 

Gore & Districts RSA 

Richmond Club 

Gore Town and Country Club 

 

Welcome by Neil McDowall   and Kerry Rusk 

Minutes  Silence held 

Previous minutes accepted  Phil Chivers  sec Lloyd Miller 

Matters arising    None 

 

Future Tournaments 

Brent Jones Hornby,  will talk to club executive regarding possibly hosting with another 

club as co host . Brent will get back to clubs in approximately one month. 

 

Nathan Geddes,  Waimea, will be prepared to host in event Hornby can not 

Evan Fricker, Gore RSA be prepared to host if either of first options fail 

 

Lloyd Miller Invercargill , will have to verify if IWMC still wish to host in 2026  

General discussion held and was decided to go with Hornby then Waimea option 

 

Remit 

Colin Bowden explained remit was to simplify rules make it easier for host club to enforce   

General discussion held.   Lloyd Miller said dress standards are slipping   

Remit accepted Phil Chivers     seconded Kerry Rusk 

All in favour  Remit carried 

 

 

 

 



General Business 

Phil Chivers thanks to Gore clubs for hosting 

 

Shane Geddes  can we increase fees to help tourney costs       Paul Chivers said our rules 

say100% entries to prize fund 

 

Colin Bowden moved fees stay same  Seconded Lloyd Miller.   Carried 

 

Colin Bowden  clubs should try encourage younger members  to participate in tourament 

 

Lloyd Miller  refereeing needs to be more vigilant to ensure done properly 

 

Bill Earle  sections need to be seeded better 

 

Paul Chivers  said to remove am  pm  session requests would make for more even sections   

general discussion had  decided to remove am  pm  preferences  all in favour 

 

Bill Earle  could tourney be shortened to 2 days, after general discussion decided to keep 

status quo 

 

There being no more general business meeting closed  9.00 a.m. 


